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Homework
and Spellings

Homework will be given out on 
a Thursday to be handed in the 
following Thursday.  This will be 
related to children’s work in 
class so please support them in 
this work.
Homework club is after school 
every Thursday. 

Spellings will be given out on a 
Friday to be tested the following 
Friday.

Punctuality is very important for 
your child at school. In the 
morning we start straight away 
with handwriting and SPaG, so 
please help your child not to 
miss out on this very important 
start to their day.

Attendance

Swimming is every 
Thursday and P.E is every 
Monday and Thursday. 
Please make sure your child 
has a full P.E kit (t-shirt, 
shorts or trousers, trainers 
or plimsoles) and a full 
swimming kit- Girls will 
need a one piece swimming 
costume, not a bikini. Boys 
will need trunks or short 
swimming trunks with no 
pockets. Earrings must be 
removed for swimming: it 
would help if these are left 
at home on swimming days. 
If your child needs to wear 
goggles, please give written 
permission to the child to 
bring in to school.  

.

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to summer 1! 

It has been lovely to see children enjoying eating 
lunches on picnic benches and enjoying more 
outdoor learning. Year 5 have made a brilliant 

start to the term; they are really enjoying our new 
topic. 

Our topics this term are Great Expeditions and 
Ancient   Civilisations. We will be developing our 

geographical skills through exciting geography 
sessions, covering everything from Shackleton’s 

epic journey of survival as well as developing 
navigational and map reading skills through 

orienteering.
We will reading and writing various different texts 

in our English sessions and getting very creative 
with paint and oil pastels in our art lessons.

Reading
Please keep this up by reading 
with your child at least 4 times a 
week. This helps all aspects of 
your child’s learning. Children will 
have a reading reward to 
look forward to at the 
end of the term. 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
Please keep checking emails for important 
messages and X (@WelbeckPS) for regular updates 
on what children are doing in school.
Mr Cordon, Mrs Hussain, Mrs Newbold

After School Clubs
You can now sign up for after school 
clubs on Arbor. This is a wonderful 
opportunity to get outdoors and get 
healthy with our sports coaches. 
• Girl’s cricket-Monday
• Boy’s basketball-Monday
• Dodgeball- Tuesday
• Netball- Thursday

Important dates
• Tuesday 14th May- cake sale
• Monday 17th June- Belvoir trip
• Wednesday 26th June- Summer fayre


